
Board of Adjustment 

Canterbury, NH 

Notice of Continued Hearing 

 

Case No. 2024-7 Special Exception 

 

You are hereby notified that a CONTINUED HEARING will be held 

 

22 January 2025 

 

at 7 pm in the Meeting House in the Town Center regarding a request by Mercedes Martinez-Gould 
and Jamie Gould. 

 

The application involves Tax Map 258, Lot 016 located at 141 New Road.  It is located in the rural 
zone.  The proposed use states” to be used as a multi-purpose educational facility under the My 
Village Micro Schools and Wildkidd nonprofit organizations”.  The application references Article 5, 
Section 3-C. 

 

You are invited to appear in person or by agent or counsel and state the reasons why the request 
should or should not be granted. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Lisa Carlson, Clerk 

Board of Adjustment 

 

 


